
Routes 121, 122, 123, 125, 128, 129, 143, 145, 166, 167, 168 
services are suspended.  
 
Community Transport for the Lewes Area (CTLA) have, by special 
arrangement with East Sussex County Council, agreed wherever 
possible to assist passengers of any age who are affected by these 
suspended services.  
 
Those who still need to make vital journeys should contact CTLA to 
see if they can be accommodated through their expanded dial a 
ride services.  Bookings can be made by phoning CTLA on 01273 
517332 between 08.00–16.00 on Mondays to Fridays.  
 
Passengers with a Concessionary Pass, who would normally have 
travelled on these Compass Travel services, can use the 
replacement dial a ride arrangement for free. 
 
Routes 31, 127, 228/229, 231, 261 have revised timetables. 
Route 119 is running normally. 
 
Visit Compass Travel’s website for updates and timetables:  
www.compass-travel.co.uk 
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For information on disruption to council services 
visit: www.eastsussex.gov.uk 
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